
Dundreggan Rewilding Centre
Community Consultation 2019-2020

A summary of community consultation conducted between February 2019 and June 2020 for the purpose of informing local 
people and the wider community about the proposed Rewilding Centre development at Dundreggan, and collecting feedback 
and ideas to inform the development plans.

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the consultation.

Kat Murphy
Community Engagement Officer
June 2020
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